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            5th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
KS2 Swimming Lessons  
 
After the success of the temporary heated swimming pool last school year we have arranged for children 
from Years 3-6 to be offered a series of swimming lessons here at Bunbury Primary School once again. 
The sessions will take place from Monday 22nd April – Friday 3rd May 2023. 
 
Swimming forms part of the P.E national curriculum programme and we expect all children to be included. 
To aid us with the planning of sessions, please logon to school spider to complete a short form advising of 
your child’s current swimming capability. Following this, you will be informed of your child’s year group swim 
days. 
 
In accordance with the wishes of the Institute of Swimming and Cheshire East Borough Council we would 
be grateful if you could read and comply with the following:  
 

 For reasons of safety we would prefer the girls to wear one piece costumes and boys to wear 
swimming trunks rather than baggy shorts.  

 We would like all children to wear a swim cap for safety and hygiene reasons.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that the cost of the swimming lessons are funded and therefore no payment 
will be required.   
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
 
 

Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary 
Executive Headteacher of Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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